
 

Virginia School for the Deaf Alumni Association 
Staunton, VA 

 

 

June 8, 2024 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

We, Virginia School for the Deaf Alumni Association (VSDAA), want to offer you another option instead of 

sponsoring the VSDAA Reunion.  Donations!  Any donation that you make before the year end (December 31) 

qualifies for your upcoming taxes due in April.  Take advantage of your taxes and support VSDAA Reunion at 

the same time! 

 

Program Name Purpose  Amount 

VSDAA Reunion Fund Helps fund the biennial reunion expenses $  

 Total: $  

 

Please enter your contact information below in order to get a tax-deductible donation confirmation letter.   

Name:  

Mailing Address:  

  

Phone Number:  

Email Address:  

 

Send any donations payable to ‘VSDAA’ to our VSDAA treasurer at: 

VSDAA 

c/o: Rusty Thompson 

534 Morris Town Circle 
La Crosse, Virginia 23950 

 

We thank you again for considering us as any amount is greatly appreciated.  If you have questions, please 

contact VSDAATreasurer@gmail.com. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

The Virginia School for the Deaf Alumni Association 


